
April 22, 2020 
 

Request to Visitors 
 
 

Very large numbers of visitors were seen flocking to Shonan seaside 
areas for the last two weekends during the time a state of emergency is 
being declared nationwide; this has caused anxiety among the local 
residents. 

The most important preventive measure against the spread of the novel 
coronavirus infection is to lessen the chance of contact with other people. We 
consider that it is not an appropriate time for sightseeing as it is requested 
to refrain from going out for non-essential reasons. We sincerely hope that 
anyone who is planning to visit Enoshima and Fujisawa to understand the 
significance of this measure. For the time being, please hold back from 
visiting the area for sightseeing. 

We are at the most crucial moment to prevent the spread of the novel 
coronavirus infection. Please visit the area for sightseeing when the novel 
coronavirus epidemic is stamped out. We will welcome and extend our best 
hospitality to the visitors then.  

We appreciate the understanding and patience of the visitors. 
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